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Dear Parent / carer 

 

We understand that many of the children and young people attending the school require complex 

enteral feeds. These may need to be made up at home and will therefore come into school without the 

original packaging. It may also be necessary to add other items to a feed during the school day, such as 

calogen, thickener or polycal. To ensure the safe administration of enteral feeds in school, please could 

you provide the following information; 

 

Detail of feed made up at home; including anything additional provided, that needs to be added to the 

feed during the school day.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

As the parent / carer of …………………………………………………  I take full responsibility for ensuring that any 

enteral feeds, including anything I provide, that may need to be added to the feed during the school day 

is made up according to …………………………..’s prescription and are within the expiry date. 

Name  ________________________________  Parent / Carer 

Signed ________________________________     

Date  ________________________________ 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 


